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This bill would destroy PIR. This is a multi use facility with great benefits to the 

community. This bill wouldn’t just hurt PIR it would hurt all the small businesses and 

hotels around the racetrack. There are zero studies that leaded fuel from PIR has 

had any impact on the community. Leave PIR alone and enjoy, (road racing, drag 

racing, motocross, indycar and nascar)  


